ANNOUNCEMENT
ON PRICING REQUEST
The text of this announcement is approved by the Decision N 1 of the Tender Committee dated June 28, 2017  and is published according to the Article 27 of the Law of the Republic of Armenia "On Procurements".
The code of the pricing request procedure: ՏԿՆ-ԳՀԱՇՁԲ-2017/1
The Custumer, Ministry of Transport, Communication and Information Technologies of the Republic of Armenia, located at 28 Str. Nalbandyan, Yerevan, RA, is announcing a pricing request procedure, which is being realized by one phase, by Armeps (www.arpeps.am) electronic procurement system.
The participant declared as the winner in the pricing request procedure according to the defined order will be suggested to sign a contract for the current summer and current winter maintenance of interstate and republican motorways of Sisian region of the Republic of Armenia (hereinafter the Conract).
According to the terms of Article 7 of the RA Law “On Procurements”, all persons or entities, regardless of being a foreigner, a foreign entity or a stateless person, may submit bids for the pricing request procedure.
The qualifying criteria and documents for assessing these criteria for persons, who do not have the right to participate in the tender, as well as for the participants, are established by the invitation of this procedure.
The chosen participant is determined from the participant’s submitted responsive evaluated bids. The preference will be given to the participant who submitted financial proposal in minimal price.  
For receiving pricing request invitation in paper form it is necessary to apply to the customer till the 11:00 AM, July 07, 2017.  Moreover, in order to receive invitation in paper form the Customer must submit a written application. The customer provides an invitation in paper form free of charge. 
In case of getting a request for providing the electronic invitation the customer shall ensure provision of the free of charge electronic invitation during the next business day following the day of receiving the application.
Not receiving an invitation does not limit the rights of the participant to participate in the pricing request.
The bids for the pricing request should be submitted electronically through Armeps e-procurement system (www.armeps.am) till the 11:00 AM, July 07, 2017. The bids besides Armenian can be presented also in Russian or English languages. 
The bid opening will be carried out electronically via Armeps e-procurement system on 07 July, 2017 at 11:00 AM.  
The appeals regarding this procedure are to be submitted to Procurement Appeals Board, at the following address: 1, Str. Melik-Adamyan, Yerevan. The appeal is conducted in the order defined by the pricing request.  To submit an appeal it is required to pay a fee, equal to 30 000 (thirty thousand) AMD, which has to be transferred to the following treasury account of the Minnistery of Finance, RA: “900008000482”.
For more information regarding this announcement you can contact with the secretary of the assessment committee, Mr. Artak Mkrtchyan.
Tel: 010 59 0046
Email: artak.mkrtchyan@mtcit.am
Customer: Ministry of Transport, Communication and Information Technologies of the Republic of Armenia







